
 

 
 
 
December 11, 2020 
 
Dear Central Bucks Athletic Community: 

Central Bucks athletics will be on a pause from in-person workouts beginning on Saturday, 
December 12, 2020, resuming in-person activities on January 4, 2021. This action is taken in 
accordance with Governor Wolf’s new orders related to COVID-19 mitigation, announced 
Thursday, December 10, 2020.   

Our Central Bucks student athletes are an important part of our school community and culture, 
and we share our families’ sense of disappointment when students are unable to take part in the 
activities they so enjoy. In response, our athletic directors remain committed to providing as 
many athletic opportunities as possible to our winter athletes once athletics resume and our 
coaches remain committed to working with their teams to provide a safe and productive outlet 
for them as we continue to take steps to manage the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic.   

Coaching staffs will be sharing details about virtual workouts with students over the next three 
weeks. We hope that this pause provides our athletes time to focus on conditioning and team 
building through virtual activities as they spend valuable time with family.  We look forward to 
the resumption of the athletic schedule in January.  

 
Best,  
 

 
 
Danielle Turner 
District Athletic Director 
 


